INDIAN SCHOOL SALALAH
(Circular No. ISS/DP/021/2020-21  Dated 22/07/2020)

Dear Parents,
Greetings from Indian school Salalah!

Hope you are taking good care of you and your family. Please be indoor since the situation
is becoming difficult day by day and only with social distancing and self-hygiene, we will
be able to overcome COVID 19.

As we mentioned to you earlier, we will try our best to give a week holiday to the students
since the online classes are on. Accordingly, there will be a short break for the
students and teaching staff of Indian School Salalah from Thursday, July 30,
2020 to Saturday, August 08, 2020 for all the classes (KG to Class XII).

The online classes will resume from Sunday, August 09, 2020.

Students are requested to take enough rest and revise during this period for the
forthcoming periodical assessments and semester exam. Students will get a break once
again in the month of September, which will be notified later.

Warm Rijards,

Jes
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